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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
April 2016
Annual Spring Yard Sale – April 30, 2016-8:00 am-3:00 pm

      Alternate Rain Date – May 7, 2016
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 Start now gathering items you want to sell in April.  This is a great way to make extra cash.  The civic association will place an ad in the Florida Times Union and will post the date on Craig’s List.  Posters will be on display out on Beach Blvd.    You may want to consider joining with your neighbors to have a multi-family yard sale.  The greater number of items on display – the more interest it generates.   Feel free to design and display brightly colored signs to draw attention to your yard for the day.  
WHO – WHAT – WHEN - WHERE
On March 16, 2016, Councilman Scott Wilson accepted an invitation for a tour through Beachwood to see areas that needed special attention. Mr. Devron Cody, with Code Enforcement Division, and Ms. Katie Schoettler, with Councilman’s Scott’s office, also toured the subdivision.   After discussing the most important areas, as of today several items have already been resolved:  1) the damaged guardrail at the end of Beachwood Blvd. has been repaired and 2) the Right Of Way {ROW} at the ditch behind Cape Horn Ave. has been mowed and edged and 3) the apartment dumpsters in view from Beachwood Blvd. have new privacy fence enclosures. 
The remaining issues have CARE tickets for work orders and time frames: 1) Mangrove Ave. menzi outfall regrading =3-4 months, 2) Inmate outfall cleaning for ditch behind Cape Horn Ave=4-6 months, and 3) Walk bridge at end of Beachwood Blvd. cleaning and overgrowth removal= 2-3 weeks. 
The damaged iron fence that needs to be repaired near the entrance to Beachwood Apartments is being handled by COJ Code Enforcement and HUD.  
BEACHWOOD SIGN REPAIRED
The entrance sign was repaired and painted by McIntyre Stucco & Painting LLC.  We want to thank Mr. Tommy Masters for his assistance in getting this project totally completed.  The sign looks terrific now.

CODE ENFORCEMENT COMING-

JUNE 2016

During the tour of the subdivision, it was evident there were several violations to be addressed.  Examples were unsecured vacant homes, inoperable motor vehicles,  vehicles with expired tags, etc.  A warning will be given for the first offense then a fine will be assessed for the 2nd violation and continuing until the issue is corrected.  
Mr. Cody provided 20 copies of three different brochures that will be ready for distribution at the NEXT civic meeting on April 19, 2016.  They are called: Guide to Junk and Abandoned Vehicles, Guide to Property Safety Code Enforcement and Litter-Illegal Sign Enforcement.  

Please do your part to keep the Beachwood Subdivision

clean and free from any violations.  If you have any questions, call Code Compliance at 904/255-7000.
Call 630-2489 (630-CITY) to have furniture/mattresses and other large items removed from property that won’t fit into trash bins.  This also applies to greenery that has not been picked up.   At the beginning of March 2016,  there were 14  homes with items at the curb for pickup and only 3 on Surfwood Ave. were already recorded for pickup service.  Really?  It’s not hard to pick up the telephone, provide the specific address and description of item(s) that need to go and the operator will provide a tracking number for future reference and estimated pickup date.  Please be proactive to have the unwanted items picked up. 
THANK YOU. 
TIRE AND SNIPE SIGN BUYBACK 

The city’s next tire and sign buyback event is May 7 at EverBank Field. Duval County residents can receive $2 per tire, up to 10 tires and 50 cents for signs for up to 40 signs.

Our Next Meeting
Will be held on Tuesday, April 19th
at 7:00 pm inside the Community
Center, 11758 Marina Drive.  Please 
join us. Newcomers are always 
welcome! 
